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Beachwood Restaurant Acquired by Anthony’s Sea Isle City

SEA ISLE CITY, N.J. - Beachwood Restaurant has been acquired by Anthony’s, located at 4400 Landis Avenue.
The acquisition provides a spacious new facility that includes a banquet room similar to their Pennsylvania
restaurants, Anthony’s Ristorante at the historic lamb tavern and Anthony’s at Paxon Hollow Country Club.
Two key advantages of the new location are the large banquet space and the liquor license, which will allow
Anthony's to cater to larger events.

The restaurant’s new location will keep the same name of Anthony’s and is expected to open this spring. From
pastas and Italian specialties to steaks, chops and fresh fish, customers will enjoy the same menu items as well
as a brand-new cocktail and wine menu at the new location.

As part of the acquisition, Anthony will be renting out his current commercial location on 44th Street and
Landis Avenue to Blitz's Market. Ross DelRomano, the operating owner of the Blitz's Market, will now have
two locations in town: this one and the existing location at 85th Street and Landis Avenue.

The staff at Anthony’s look forward to continuing to serve the Sea Isle City community from the new location
at 8600 Landis Ave.
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